
 

February 14, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Senior Gymnast, 

We are honored to be hosting the 2018 North Carolina Level 6-10 State Gymnastics 
Championships.  As hosts, we have the privilege of highlighting each of the senior gymnasts at her final 
NC State Championship.  We know this is a momentous occasion for each of you and look forward to 
honoring your years of dedication and excellence in the sport of gymnastics with a special senior gift. 

In order to accomplish all that we would like to do, we need your assistance.  We are asking you to 
provide us with 10 or more photos of your senior gymnast from her early gymnastics years to the present as 
well as answers to the enclosed questionnaire.  The questionnaire lists specific photos we would like for 
you to send to us as well as questions for you and your coach to answer about your years in gymnastics.  
All photos and responses to the questionnaire should be e-mailed to Darlene Rose at 
rgtc@suddenlinkmail.com.  Photos must be high-resolution digital images from digital cameras or 
scanners, 3 megapixels or more if possible.    

The deadline of February 28 is very important in order to have your daughter’s gift ready for the 
presentation at the state meet.  Thank you for your assistance.  We wish you a wonderful and memorable 
State Championship in Greenville! 
 

Sincerely,  

Darlene Rose 

Darlene Rose, Meet Director 

 

Enc.: Senior Highlights Questionnaire 

 


